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enter in 1978 the beocord 1900 at a glance a perfect match for the
beomaster in form profile materials and colours the new model seemed
an ideal partner for the sleek new beomaster however beocord 1900 was
a good 20mm taller than the beomaster slim of line and with the
graceful scandinavian styling that has traditionally marked bang
olufsen s products the beocord 5000 two head cassette deck offers a
distinctive alternative to the appearance and operation of the typical
japanese built recorder beocord 2200 was for a time the finest beocord
cassette recorder available though it was very expensive costing
nearly as much as the beogram 4000 tangential tracking turntable
beocord 1200 was important for two reasons firstly it was the first b
o tape recorder that was specifically designed as part of a system of
matching components secondly it was the last open reel tape recorder
that b o would produce in quantity i recently acquired a bang olufsen
beocord 5000 type 4923 i replaced the belts on it and it does produce
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sound but it looks like the left channel is consistently more output
than the right channel the bang olufsen beocord 8000 is an outstanding
high end cassette super deck that is surprisingly affordable used
today it like so much of the danish company s traditional product
selection is today severely undervalued a top notch example won t set
you back much more than 150 b o beomaster 2400 2 review tim jarman lab
paul miller feb 7 2020 combining cool cosmetics with touch sensitive
control this late 70s receiver was a watershed when it came to the way
we interact with our kit how does it sound today beocord 1900 equalled
bang olufsen s top of the line cassette deck beocord 5000 in terms of
specifications and performance but it but it did not have the same
wide range of facilities and operational refinements the place to find
correct parts and spares for your vintage bang olufsen audio service
repair and restoration jobs please choose a bang olufsen product using
the categories or the search field or go to the shop to find the parts
you are looking for track system 4 track 2 channel stereo monaural
system reel size up to 7 inch reel tape speeds 3 3 4 7 1 2 ips wow and
flutter 0 15 7 1 2 ips frequency response 30hz to 20khz 7 1 2 ips
signal to noise ratio 65db total harmonic distortion 5 crosstalk 45db
included in the sale is an original beocord dust cover with some light
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scratching and swirl marks but no cracks note if i was planning on
keeping this i would definitely have it serviced as it is a 40 to 50
year old deck track system 4 track 2 channel stereo tape speed 4 76 cm
s heads 1 x record 1 x playback 1 x erase tape type type i cro2 noise
reduction b frequency response 30hz to 15khz cr02 tape signal to noise
ratio 64db dolby b wow and flutter 0 15 dimensions 470 x 80 x 280mm
the beocord 5000 was the only model to use the dual capstan version of
the b o cassette mechanism its only other use in simplified single
capstan form was in the beocenter 4000 despite all its advantages the
mechanism was complex and expensive to produce as well as being very
large top of the line b o beocord 8000 cassette deck with original b o
service manual and 2 brand new belts that were just ordered and not
installed 37 these are known for their excellent sound beauty
performance and musicality bang and olufsen beocord 2000 stereo
cassette deck 1983 87 add a review specifications type 2 head single
compact cassette deck track system 4 track 2 channel stereo tape speed
4 8 cm s heads 1 x record playback 1 x erase tape type type i cro2
metal noise reduction b frequency response 30hz to 15khz cro2 tape the
beocord 5500 came in 1987 with auto reverse and automatic noise
reduction switch i like this deck for playback it reverses as soon as
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the optical sensor hits the leader but it also records very well the
beocord 5500 was both mechanically and electronically very similar to
the cassette section of the beocenter 9000 the cassette mechanism
itself had 3 motors one capstan one reel and one mode control and
offered auto reverse with a rotating head assembly and optical tape
end sensing type 2 head single compact cassette deck track system 4
track 2 channel stereo tape speed 4 8 cm s heads 1 x record playback 1
x erase tape type type i cro2 frequency response 30hz to 14 5khz cr02
tape signal to noise ratio 52db wow and flutter 0 12 get help for your
b o sound system online or use the app to make personal sound settings
update software register and more bang olufsen beocord 2400 used very
good 140 25 shipping this piece of gear has sold view similar gear
from other sellers on reverb view similar gear watch watch this gear
and we ll notify you if it becomes available again
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beocentral beocord 1900 May 13 2024 enter in 1978 the beocord 1900 at
a glance a perfect match for the beomaster in form profile materials
and colours the new model seemed an ideal partner for the sleek new
beomaster however beocord 1900 was a good 20mm taller than the
beomaster
bang olufsen beocord 5000 cassette deck review hifi classic Apr 12
2024 slim of line and with the graceful scandinavian styling that has
traditionally marked bang olufsen s products the beocord 5000 two head
cassette deck offers a distinctive alternative to the appearance and
operation of the typical japanese built recorder
beocentral beocord 2200 Mar 11 2024 beocord 2200 was for a time the
finest beocord cassette recorder available though it was very
expensive costing nearly as much as the beogram 4000 tangential
tracking turntable
beocentral beocord 1200 Feb 10 2024 beocord 1200 was important for two
reasons firstly it was the first b o tape recorder that was
specifically designed as part of a system of matching components
secondly it was the last open reel tape recorder that b o would
produce in quantity
bang olufsen beocord 5000 adjusting stereo levels Jan 09 2024 i
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recently acquired a bang olufsen beocord 5000 type 4923 i replaced the
belts on it and it does produce sound but it looks like the left
channel is consistently more output than the right channel
bang olufsen beocord 8000 review vintagesonics Dec 08 2023 the bang
olufsen beocord 8000 is an outstanding high end cassette super deck
that is surprisingly affordable used today it like so much of the
danish company s traditional product selection is today severely
undervalued a top notch example won t set you back much more than 150
b o beomaster 2400 2 hi fi news Nov 07 2023 b o beomaster 2400 2
review tim jarman lab paul miller feb 7 2020 combining cool cosmetics
with touch sensitive control this late 70s receiver was a watershed
when it came to the way we interact with our kit how does it sound
today
bang olufsen beocord 1900 cassette recorder vintage reverb Oct 06 2023
beocord 1900 equalled bang olufsen s top of the line cassette deck
beocord 5000 in terms of specifications and performance but it but it
did not have the same wide range of facilities and operational
refinements
beoparts shop correct parts and spares for your vintage Sep 05 2023
the place to find correct parts and spares for your vintage bang
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olufsen audio service repair and restoration jobs please choose a bang
olufsen product using the categories or the search field or go to the
shop to find the parts you are looking for
bang and olufsen beocord 1600 hifi engine Aug 04 2023 track system 4
track 2 channel stereo monaural system reel size up to 7 inch reel
tape speeds 3 3 4 7 1 2 ips wow and flutter 0 15 7 1 2 ips frequency
response 30hz to 20khz 7 1 2 ips signal to noise ratio 65db total
harmonic distortion 5 crosstalk 45db
bang olufsen beocord 1800 1970s 1980s reverb Jul 03 2023 included in
the sale is an original beocord dust cover with some light scratching
and swirl marks but no cracks note if i was planning on keeping this i
would definitely have it serviced as it is a 40 to 50 year old deck
bang and olufsen beocord 5000 hifi engine Jun 02 2023 track system 4
track 2 channel stereo tape speed 4 76 cm s heads 1 x record 1 x
playback 1 x erase tape type type i cro2 noise reduction b frequency
response 30hz to 15khz cr02 tape signal to noise ratio 64db dolby b
wow and flutter 0 15 dimensions 470 x 80 x 280mm
beocentral beocord 5000 May 01 2023 the beocord 5000 was the only
model to use the dual capstan version of the b o cassette mechanism
its only other use in simplified single capstan form was in the
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beocenter 4000 despite all its advantages the mechanism was complex
and expensive to produce as well as being very large
b o beocord 8000 top of the line cassette deck service Mar 31 2023 top
of the line b o beocord 8000 cassette deck with original b o service
manual and 2 brand new belts that were just ordered and not installed
37 these are known for their excellent sound beauty performance and
musicality
bang and olufsen beocord 2000 hifi engine Feb 27 2023 bang and olufsen
beocord 2000 stereo cassette deck 1983 87 add a review specifications
type 2 head single compact cassette deck track system 4 track 2
channel stereo tape speed 4 8 cm s heads 1 x record playback 1 x erase
tape type type i cro2 metal noise reduction b frequency response 30hz
to 15khz cro2 tape
are bang and olufsen cassette decks any good tapeheads net Jan 29 2023
the beocord 5500 came in 1987 with auto reverse and automatic noise
reduction switch i like this deck for playback it reverses as soon as
the optical sensor hits the leader but it also records very well
beocentral beocord 5500 Dec 28 2022 the beocord 5500 was both
mechanically and electronically very similar to the cassette section
of the beocenter 9000 the cassette mechanism itself had 3 motors one
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capstan one reel and one mode control and offered auto reverse with a
rotating head assembly and optical tape end sensing
bang and olufsen beocord 1700 hifi engine Nov 26 2022 type 2 head
single compact cassette deck track system 4 track 2 channel stereo
tape speed 4 8 cm s heads 1 x record playback 1 x erase tape type type
i cro2 frequency response 30hz to 14 5khz cr02 tape signal to noise
ratio 52db wow and flutter 0 12
sound systems bang olufsen support Oct 26 2022 get help for your b o
sound system online or use the app to make personal sound settings
update software register and more
bang olufsen beocord 2400 reverb Sep 24 2022 bang olufsen beocord 2400
used very good 140 25 shipping this piece of gear has sold view
similar gear from other sellers on reverb view similar gear watch
watch this gear and we ll notify you if it becomes available again
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